
NEWSLETTER FOR PARENTS
October 2022

Dear Parents!
We would like to invite all our kindergarten

students to take part in the October lessons.

This month we will have a closer look at

different types of weather, we will try to rescue

some unpaired socks, practice counting when

picking up mushrooms and get to know some

Halloween traditions.

What have we prepared for this month?
We will begin this month by exploring the topic that is present in our daily lives. We will look outside

the window and learn to name the weather we see. Older kids will be singing The Sun Comes Up!

whereas the younger ones How's The Weather?.

In the second week of October, we will be naming clothes that we usually wear when we go outside to

play. Children in older groups will take part in a class project called ‘Design your T-shirt’. Children will

learn to talk about their designs, too. We will be singing the following songs: What Are You Wearing?

(older kids) and Clothes Names Song (younger students). The youngest children will take on a

challenge to pair up some unpaired socks. We will be learning to recognize colours and patterns.

In the third week, we will go to an imaginary forest to learn the names of some objects that could come

in handy during a camping trip. Younger students will go mushroom-picking and will count the

shrooms in their baskets.

życzymy przyjemnej nauki oraz wspaniałej zabawy!
www.speakart.pl

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XcW9Ct000yY&t=18s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6MGRkUlFZws
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xvQOUNQTSS0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UiuUfDXihGg
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The last week of October will be all about Halloween. We are in for a lot of fun with some aspects of

English culture. We will learn vocabulary connected to Halloween. It’s a very important holiday for the

Anglo-Saxon world and an inseparable element of the English language. This topic cannot be skipped

in any English language course! In the future, the children will find out why all the pumpkins, witches

and monsters are part of the tradition. Do you, dear Parent, know what is Halloween all about?

The last week of October will be fully devoted to … big, small, round, green or orange pumpkins. We

will learn some adjectives to describe different types of pumpkins. All students will sing the song Big,

big, big in order to better remember new vocabulary. Young children will sing Pumpkin Man when

playing the pumpkin version of “hide and seek” and older children will talk about different meals that

we can prepare with the pumpkin.

Adrianna Chmielewska
właścicielka speak:art

życzymy przyjemnej nauki oraz wspaniałej zabawy!
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3JZi2oDvPs4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3JZi2oDvPs4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QNow6ZIaSew

